
 
I'm thrilled to announce that the first annual VanValkenburg-Willett Legislative Fellowship is now open to applications! This is a new opportunity I have created with Delegate Schuyler VanValkenburg to introduce top high school students from Henrico County to Virginia State Government.
 
Eight high school students will be selected (four from HD-72, and four from HD-73), to join Delegate VanValkenburg and my office at the General Assembly on January 26th, 2021. Students will have the opportunity to meet with legislators, policymakers, advocates, and journalists to learn more about Virginia State Government.
 
The deadline for all applicants is Wednesday, December 22nd at 5:00 PM EST.  The Fellowship program will take place on Wednesday, January 26th from 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM. This program is free to all students. Apply online at bit.ly/22sessionfellowship.

 
For more information please contact Colleen Grady, staff to Delegate Willett at DelRWillett@house.virginia.gov,  or Kelly Johnson, staff to Delegate VanValkenburg at DelSVanValkenburg@house.virginia.gov.
 
Best, 
Rodney Willett
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To find out in which district you reside, click here https://henrico.us/registrar/politicaldistmaps/va-house-districts/ 

